Hacker, Marsha

From:

Fries, Greg

Sent:

Tuesday, August 04, 2009 3:46 PM

To:

Hacker, Marsha

Subject:

FW: Zwerd/Glenway storm sewer assessment

More for Board on Wed - Hillcrest assessment.

Thanks

Greg

Greg Fries, P.E. Principal Engineer City Engineering Room 115 City/County Building 210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Madison, WI 53703

P-608-267-1199 F-608-264-9275

----Original Message----

From: Susan Werther [mailto:shwerther@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2009 11:00 AM

To: Fries, Greg

Subject: Re: Zwerg/Glenway storm sewer assessment

Dear Greg,

After speaking with my neighbors, Jon Woods and Peg Rooney, and reading their email, I am reconsidering my initial response to the proposed storm sewer project. Their reasoning is compelling, and I would like to add an addendum onto my first letter, stating that if the neighborhood decides to help fund the project, this might be a fair way to divide the costs. However, I think it might be more appropriate for the two households to fund the project themselves, while taking advantage of the city's offer to pay half of the cost.

Thanks so much.

Susan Werther